To: Planning
21 March 2024

Dear Ms Hurton

DM/24/00198/DRC: Shutters for SHACK 4-6 Silver Street, Durham

Trustees considered this application at our meeting on Tuesday and judged that the proposed
shutters are totally inappropriate for the Durham City Conservation Area and in such close
proximity to the WHS.

Best wishes

John

John Lowe

Chair, City of Durham Trust
chair@durhamcity.org



